From: Glenn Douglas <

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 7:15 AM

To: Michael Malaguti
Cc: Kirsten Hildonen

Subject: 91A Request - Town Clerks Compensation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Unfortunately since the Town Manager and Town Council have refused to answer, what I consider to be a relatively simply question, regarding how the yearly compensation of the Town Clerk is set I am filing the 91A request below.

I emailed the Town Manager on 2/7/2024, he did not respond.

I addressed the Town Council and asked similar questions during public comment on 2/20/2024. All Town Councilors, Assistant Town Manager, and Town Clerk was present at the meeting. No answered my questions.

I am requesting any and all documents relating to, referring to, discussing, mentioning or referencing the compensation for and/or to Sherry or Sharon Farrell (different names appear in the Town Annual Reports) and/or the position of Town Clerk to include but not limited to any and all contracts, oaths, monetary information, budgetary documents, pay scales, RSA 41:25, etc from 2013 to present.

Regards,			
Glenn Douglas			
Londonderry			
This email was so	anned by Bitde	fender	